OFFICE OF

THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE

PAUL E. ZELLERBACH
DISTRICT ATTORNEY

June 27, 2013

Omar Figueroa, Esq.

Law Offices of Omar Figueroa
7770 Healdsburg Avenue, Suite A
Sebastopol, CA 95472

Subject: California Public Records Act (CPRA) Request
Dear Mr. Figueroa:

On June 17, 2013, our office received your CPRA request in which you seek “Any and
all documents or information concerning medical marijuana, Proposition 215 (codified as Health
and Safety Code § 11362.5) and/or Senate Bill 420 (codified as Health and Safety Code §§
11362.7-11362.83), including, but not limited to, any and all guidelines, bulletins, orders,
directives, policies, and/or protocols.” Additionally, you asked that our office provide “any and
all documents or information concerning medical marijuana doctors, patients, caregivers,
dispensaries, collectives, cooperatives and/or associations.”

Complying with your request will involve a significant expenditure of staff time, and we
will be unable to comply within the 10-day statutory period. I currently anticipate that we will
be able to respond by July 11, 2013. :

If you have any comments or questions, please fell free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

PAUL E. ZELLERBACH
District Attorney
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KELLI M. CATLETT
Deputy District Attorney
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3960 ORANGE STREET eRIVERSIDE, CA 92501
951-955-5400






